SESQUICENTENNTIAL

January 31, 2017

Greetings Everyone,

Sylvannah is kicking off our Sesquicentennial year. We are celebrating our past, while embracing our future. In
recognition of this great milestone, many events will be planned throughout this year. How can you help?:

1) Please share any photos (past and present) of activities that have occurred at Sylvannah. The pictures will be
scanned and returned to you.

2) If you are a member of a particular church organization (Deacons, Deaconess, Ushers, Choirs, Women's
Missionary Union, Finance Department, Trustees etc.) please come to the church Saturday, February 25, 2017
at 10:00 am for group pictures (please decide on your uniform attire).

3) Gather your family members and come to the church on Saturday, February 25th beginning at 10:30 am for
a "family picture". Pictures will be taken on a first come first serve basis. These pictures will be available for
you to purchase at a later date. The idea is for the pictures to appear in a souvenir booklet that is also being
planned.

4) Kindly donate "$150.00" to help offset the costs associated with needed items (tents, tables, souvenir booklet
etc). Please feel free to mail in/send in any amount and indicate on the for line/envelope "150th". All
correspondences can be mailed to SBC, P.O. Box 906, Spotsylvania, VA 22553-0906

5) Save the date of August 20, 2017 for our "Retro Homecoming". Families are asked to plan your menus,
prepare food for your immediate family, and enough to share with others. Families will set up food around the
church (Inside and Outside--like we did back in the day). Stay tuned for the emails related to set up and your
participation.

6) Keep checking our website for more details associated with our Sesquicentennial. www.sylvannahbc.com.
A Banquet is also being planned later in the year!!!

Please forward this letter to family/friends near and far to share the great news!
Sincerely,

Dennis A. Woodard, Sr.
Pastor

Sharon McCurdy
Homecoming Committee Chair



